
PRAYER LETTER 
SUMMER CAMP January 2023


Hi friends and partners


                   This past January, we had our 
summer Bible camps. 

For the first time, Carol, the girl that used 
to go as a camper, now 
went as a volunteer.


Also, we had 24 more children and teenagers that went to the 
January camp season.  




Also, for the first time, we had a group go from the Good News 
Baptist Church. For those of you who know Ken and Jerilyn 
Bayer, they helped to plant this church and it was where Chain of 
Love attended for many years. They sent 6 kids from poor 
communities they are reaching using our scholarships.


Our ballet studio is beginning in March again. We received a 
special offering to install ar conditioning. This is going to be so 
much better for the students. Especially in January and in July.   



I would like to ask you to pray for Viviane. 
She is one of my students. She needs to go 
back to university this month. She 
registered to do a test to try to get a job at 
the Banco do Brasil (Bank of Brazil).  She 
is suffering with a infection in her 
remaining kidney. She lost the other one 
already. 


Please continue to pray for:

- More students in our ballet school. 

- Wisdom for the professors (Cristiane and Sheila) to deal with 

children, moms and administrate their time. 

- Viviane. Health and wisdom.

- Next camp season in July. For scholarships and that the kids who 

go would be been touched in their hearts by the Holy Spirit.


Thank you for your prayers and supporting. 


OUR ADDRESS:

Avenida Cristóvão Colombo, 3452/702, Porto Alegre, RS, Brasil, 90560-002

paulorequia@gmail.com


TO SUPPORT ME AS A MISSIONARY:

http://nabonmission.org/missionaries/paulo-requia/


TO SUPPORT MY MINISTRY PROJECTS (camp, ballet schools, etc.):

https://give.teachbeyond.org/ (account: Paulo Requia 30195)
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